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Comments: I support plan Y on the Nez Perce Clearwater Forest Plan revision with a few changes. It seems to

be the best compromise between user groups, allowing for extraction of renewable resources like timber and

preservation of prime wild places through wilderness designation or wild and scenic river. I believe some small

changes to this plan would be more even. First, manage the recommended wilderness like wilderness without

winter motorized use in the recommended areas. Second, remove timber harvest suitability in unique water

corridors. The Potlatch drainage should be left uncut to keep habitat for steelhead in the systems maximized. The

Big Horn-Weitus and other interior NF Clearwater zones along the lolo motorway should be left alone for water

quality measures. There is plenty to cut to meet the recommended quota in other areas that are already seeing

major impacts through this plan. Thank you to the Forest Service for trying to find solutions and compromises. I

hope Plan X never makes it to the discussion table. Thank you.   


